Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Cherie MCcaulou [CMccaulou@waterboards.ca.gov]

Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2012 12:17 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Re: Pending closure for RO2425, 151 Wyoming Street, Pleasanton

Jerry - thank you for the notice of case closure for 151 Wyoming Street site in Pleasanton. We have no objection to this
ACEH action. If you have any questions, please call me. Thanks
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Hi Cherie,

This email provides notification of pending closure for ACEH case RO2425, 151 Wyoming Street, Pleasanton.

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




